
 
 
 

 

   

 
 
March 05, 2021 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear  Nikhil Nagpal and Sie Teong Lim, 
 
The Electric Distribution Standards and Meter Engineering departments in Pacific Gas & Electric 
(PG&E) Company, have reviewed the Generac electric meter panel with a built in automatic 
transfer switch. I would like to inform you that PG&E has approved this specific equipment for 
use in our service territory, effective today March 05, 2021. 
 
This PG&E approval is only for the model and part number listed here. Any modifications or 
changes to the panel will require another review and approval by the PG&E personnel listed 
below. 
 

PART NUMBER DESCRIPTION MODEL# MANUAL 

A0000815464 AV 200A ATS ILC 3R 
W/METER SOCKET RXGUW200A3 A0000529825 

 
 
For further questions please contact, 
 
Daniel Jantz, Engineering Standards Technical Specialist Principle;  
Electric Distribution Engineering Standards, 408-365-2206, DWJ7@pge.com 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
 
Albert Pham, Senior Advising Metering Engineer, 415-973-6412, A1P5@pge.com 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
 
 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
P.O. Box 770000 
San Francisco, CA 94177-1490 

Generac Power Systems, Inc.  
Nikhil Nagpal 
Product Manager – Transfer Switches 
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